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From: Dave Petersen

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 3:40 PM
To: Ray.DeHahn@cityofracine.org
Subject: Re: Gardtec Property Taxes

Ray, any update?

Sent from the iPhone of David J Petersen.

On Oct 17, 2017, at 3:06 PM, Dave Petersen <dave@gardtecinc.com> wrote:

Hi Ray, you wanted me to reach back to you if nothing has happened in 30 days, here | am. Just a side
note to make sure my request is understood. In order for trucks to safely make the proper swing
without running up on the curb and grass, that sign should be located to the east of the drive way, it’s
currently on the west side of the driveway.

The sign is on the north side of the road (Melvin Ave).

David J. Petersen
CEO/President

Gardtec Incorporated
2909 Mt. Pleasant St
Racine, Wi 53404
262.634.5560
Dave@GardTecinc.com
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From: Dave Petersen

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 3:10 PM

To: 'Ray.DeHahn@cityofracine.org' <Ray.DeHahn@cityofracine.org>
Subject: RE: Gardtec Property Taxes

Hi Ray, wondering who | can speak with regarding current parking restrictions on Melvin Ave.,
immediately to the north of Gardtec. | see that certain sections do not allow for day time parking, while
other sections do not have restrictions. The problem we face on a daily basis, and much more during the
winter months, is that large semis are not able to back into driveway and make that wide swing if cars
are parked on the road right outside of our driveway. If a rather small section could be included into the
no parking area, it would solve this issue.



